
 

 

 

Bill & BETSY 
WINTER 
’54, ‘56 

Supporting the Passaic Valley Education Foundation’s BRICK-BY-BRICK program is 
your opportunity to demonstrate support for the education in the Passaic Valley 
Community.  The BRICK-BY-BRICK program has been established to raise dollars to 
support the foundation's mission statement of enrichment and continuing excellence 
of the high school and the community it serves. 

Please indicate the 
information to be 
engraved on your brick in 
the area provided at the 
right. Make sure your 
engraving information is 
spelled correctly and that 
it fits into the spaces 
provided. 

IN MEMORY OF 
JOHN DOE 
1914 - 1998 

THE SMITH 
FAMILY 

SUSAN HORNET 
ANDERSON 

CLASS OF 2000 

Name:_______________________________________ 

Address:____________________________________ 

City:_______________________________________ 

State: ______________________Zip:_____________ 

Cell phone: _________________________________ 

Email address:_______________________________ 

Check #: ____________Cash Amount: ____________ 

 

ROW 1 

ROW 2 

ROW 3 

Come Back to PV 
…and be immortalized on the entrance 

walkway to “our” school. Here’s your chance 
to leave a permanent mark at              

Passaic Valley. 

Make checks payable to PVRHSEF 
Passaic Valley Education Foundation 

c/o Mike DeLuccia 
East Main Street 

Little Falls, NJ 07424 
delucciam@pvrhs.org    

 

These specially engraved bricks can be ordered for $100 each.  
New bricks will be installed annually. 

Join this unique program by filling out the enclosed order form. Order a brick for yourself, a family 
member, a friend, a former faculty member or a student. 

Recipient’s Information 
Name:__________________________ 
Address: ________________________ 
City: ___________________________ 
State: __________________________ 
Zip: ____________________________ 

 

 

Inscriptions are limited to 3 lines 
with a maximum of 15 

characters per line. 

REMEMBER that spaces and 
punctuation count as characters. 


